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PRINCIPALS REPORT 

                                Mr Bob Lange 

        Principal 

Education Week is a statewide, annual event, 

held during the first week of August, to 

celebrate NSW public education. The week 

communicates the achievements of public 

schools, their students and the value of public 

education. We will combine our Education 

Week celebrations with Book Week in Week 8 of 

this term. 

The theme for 2018 Education Week is: Today's 
schools – creating tomorrow's world. 

It celebrates how NSW public schools are 
equipping young people with the skills and 
capabilities they need to thrive in a rapidly 

changing, globalised world. 

Key messages are: 

Growth mindset 

By developing a growth mindset, our students 

will become lifelong-learners equipped with the 

resilience to embrace challenges, the aptitude to 

reach higher levels of achievement and the 

adaptability to master new skills. 

Applied learning 

By grounding education in real world learning 

opportunities, our students are acquiring the 

capabilities needed to tackle and solve complex 

issues in the 21st century. 

Evolution of the classroom 

By creating future-focused learning spaces that 

integrate advanced technology and promote  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

connection and collaboration, the classroom is 

expanding beyond the traditional four walls. 

Strong relationships 

By building strong relationships in our school 

communities, we are ensuring that every 

student is known, valued and cared for. 

System-wide commitment to innovation and 

excellence 

By placing our students at the centre of all our 

decision-making, we are continually striving for 

improvement and innovation so that young 

people in our care learn in a world-class 

education system. 

Finally, thank you to all who attended the NBSA 

Athletics Carnival at Lightning Ridge last Friday. 

K-12 students from Collarenebri, Goodooga and 

Mungindi schools competed in track and field 

events.  

Congratulations to the following students who 

were K-6 Age Champions: 

5 Years Shoquana Caldrow 

6 Years Djardi-Mac Walford 

              Kyiesha Murray 

7 Years Andrew Hamilton 

8 Years Deegan Walford 

               Yindi Jakitsch 

9 Years Jye walford 

12/13 Years Tristan Rudd 

                       Nina Murray 

Friday 3rd August 2018 

Website: collareneb-c.school.edu.au/ Phone: (02) 6756 2204 

Email: collareneb-cschool@det.nsw.edu.au Fax: (02) 6756 2260 
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August 6th: Education Week 

August 7th: Moorambilla Boys 

August 8th: Chess Club Narrabri 

      Moorambilla 

August 9th: Goodooga Indigenous Games 

       Moorambilla 

August 10th: Moorambilla 

                      Barwon Athletics 

August 13th: Moorambilla 

August 14th: Mooraombilla pick up 

August 15th: Ricky Walford Shield 

                      NRL Net Ball 

August 20th :Transition Kindergarten 2019 

September 21st: Regional Athletics 

September 26th: Moorambilla Boys and Girls 

 

PRIMARY REPORT 

 MRS ALLYSON HYNCH 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

Lots of information has gone out to parents 

regarding many carnivals happening within the next 

few weeks. 

 The Goodooga Indigenous Games:  

The Indigenous games will take place next Thursday 

9th of August at Goodooga. Students will leave the 

school at 6:30 and return home by 4pm. 

 Students are encouraged to pack a snack in their 

bag for the trip, however, lunch is provided by 

Goodooga Central. It is a day of playing indigenous 

games and interacting with students from many 

schools. There are prizes for winning teams and 

sportsmanship awards. 

Barwon Athletics Carnival:  

The Barwon Carnival is in Collarenebri and will take 

place on Friday the 10th of August. The 

representatives from our school have been handed 

their notes including their events. All students will 

assemble at school before walking to the carnival at 

9am. Parents and visitors are invited to join the 

students at the carnival.  

There will be a canteen running on the day. Students 

who are successful in their event will make the Barwon 

Team and represent Barwon at the Regional Carnival 

in Tamworth on Friday the 21st of September. Good 

luck competitors! 

 

Ricky Walford and Jenny Wright Shield:  

This carnival is all about netball and football. Students 

will receive information about this carnival next week. 

The actual date for the carnival is Wednesday the 15th 

of August in Walgett. We will be looking very deadly 

this year in our new uniforms. Thank you to Uncle 

Aaron and Wesley Middleton for organising these. 

 

Moorambilla: 

 Students have received information concerning 

Moorambilla. Camps will start next Wednesday the 8th 

of August in Barradine. Have fun Moorambilla 

students. Listen, learn and make new friends. 

 

Athletics Carnival Results 

On the Friday the 6th July the Annual School Athletes 

Carnival was held, a great day was had by all with some 

great results.  

Primary Champions; 

Junior Primary boy: Jack Gallagher 

Junior Primary girl: Lane Radford 

11 years boy: Malaki Boney 

11 years Girl: Nina Murray 

Senior Boy: Tristan Rudd 

Secondary Champions: 

12 years boys: George Bardon 

12 years girls: Kate Zaradic 

13 years boy: Ted Murray 

13 years girls: Tori Radford 

14 years boy: Brandon Clarke 

15 years girls: Akeira Walford 

16 years boy: Jase Peters 

16 years girls: Terri-Lee Murray 

17 years boys; Kyren Walford 

17 years girls: Janice Murray 

18 years boys: Dylan Ryan 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Report Class 3/4 
 

Class 3/4 enjoying their reading groups, skip 

counting concept to support their multiplication 

and activities in drama. :) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE    

Walgett Shire  

NAIDOC  Celebrations 

 

On behalf of Council and our community 

development  teams: 

Just a few words of sincere  thanks to all the 

services , agencies, organisations  and 

individuals that supported the wonderful events 

staged, acknowledging  NAIDOC WEEK 2018 in 

the Walgett Shire. 

 

Participation numbers were outstanding at all 

three major events and supporting programs in 

Lightning Ridge, Walgett and Collarenebri. 

 

We thank you all for your ongoing support and 

look forward to continue to deliver meaningful 

opportunities and engagement for our residents 

within the Shire. 

 

Regards, 

George McCormick 

Manager Community Development 

Walgett Shire Council 

 

          
Collarenebri Branch UHA AGM 

 
       The AGM will be held on the 18th August 

2018 at   the Collarenebri Hospital 
commencing at 2 pm. 

 The UHA    Meeting will be followed by 
afternoon tea. 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Collarenebri Branch UHA AGM 
The AGM will be held on the 18th August 2018, at the 
Collarenebri Hospital commencing at 2pm. The UHA 
Meeting will be followed by afternoon tea. 
 

 



 
 

 
 

Collarenebri Central School 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN ON: 

Thursday 6 September 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
School photographs are scheduled to be taken by advancedlife. Whilst an envelope and flyer will be distributed shortly, if 

possible it is our preference that ordering be completed online to reduce administration and potential security issues 

related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day. 

 
Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au using our 

school’s unique 9 digit Online Order Code. Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day.  

 
Should you wish to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later than the day before 

photography day. Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed. 

 
Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please direct them via email 

to enquiries@advancedlife.com.au 

 

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code 

184 LY1 Y79 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
mailto:enquiries@advancedlife.com.au
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/

